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If you missed last week President Doc Renuart shared the 

news re: our dues increase. You should have received an 

autopay form which is also attached to the Rote.  

We also heard from Dr. Morris Director of The Morris  

Center clinics (USA & Caribbean). The Morris Center is an 

all-inclusive neurodevelopmental treatment and  

assessment center. They help improve skills of children and 

adults who have difficulty with school or job success, e.g. 

poor reading, spelling, comprehension, writing, speech, 

math, sensory processing attention, behavior or social 

skills. Uniquely, The Morris Center uses a transdisciplinary 

team of caring professionals, individually tailored assess-

ment and treatment, and a scientifically 

proven treatment program. This 

 program makes long-term 

 improvements of weak skills that may 

cause academic or job difficulties.  

Dr. Morris is also the co-founder of the  

Einstein School in Gainesville. A charter 

school established to serve students 

with learning difficulties in reading,  

writing, speech and/or language.  

To learn more about the Morris Centers 

click here!  

Jumbo Shrimp Sunday!  
Baseball has never been tartar... Get it! 

It looked like a great time on Sunday for 

the Jumbo Shrimp game and the best 

part.. they won 8-3! Thank you to  

everyone to came out and supported this 

great event and thank you to all who  

coordinated this fantastic opportunity for 

fellowship!  

Invocation:  

Brandon Forschino 

Pledge: Todd Bowman 
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We are Membership Organization that does Service  

not just a Service Organization that has Members  

Lorena Inclán is the Director of Public Affairs for the  

St. Johns County Board of County Commissioners. She  

previously worked as an anchor and reporter for CBS47 & 

FOX30 Action News Jax and prior to that she reported in  

Orlando and in Texas for Univision and Telemundo affiliates, 

respectively. The daughter of Cuban exiles, Lorena grew up in 

South Florida and attended the University of Miami where she 

studied broadcast journalism. She made the transition to local 

government in June 2021 and has been working to  

expand the Office of Public Affairs to ensure the community is 

well-informed on what’s happening in their local  

government.  

http://themorriscenter.com/


         July/August Speakers & Events  

July 28th: Lorena Inclan, Dir. Public Affairs St. Johns County 

August 4th: Howard Stephen Berg has been recognized as 

the world’s fastest reader.  

August 13th: Back to School with BEAM: Interested in helping 

please see Sherry Mahoney.  A great red-badge event! 

August 27th: Ecology Day 

*Board meetings are from 7:30-8:30am and red badgers are 

encouraged to attend!   

On the Web Club #21038 

Just click the links!  
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It’s time for Back to School with BEAM. A note from Clare Berry: “I will be glad to grab donations at the meeting 

each week, and members can drop off bagged donations at my office (address below). If we are out you can leave 

them by the door and call me and I'll be sure someone gets them. You can also drop off directly to BEAM Thrift Store 

details are on the flyer. We only have a few weeks, and this is especially good for parents who are starting to clean out 

kids' closets to ready for the new year. They often have perfect items to share! Of course, monetary donations are 

good if members are interested in doing that. 

We can take checks payable to BEAM and   

deliver them with the clothing donations.” 

 Every Member, Every Guest, Every Meeting  

Let’s all continue to send  

positive thoughts and prayers to 

Dick and Linda Williams for  

Dick’s speedy recovery!  

Thanks to the generous support of 

TBRCITW we raised over $80k from MCC 

to be distributed throughout our  

community. All foundation checks have 

been delivered or mailed to the  

organizations that we support.  

Don’t forget to please ask them to send us 

a photo with the ED or team member at the 

organization and send it to  

Billy.Wagner@brightway.com 

So we can promote them  

and our foundation! 
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